Westenwald,

Dutch Village Road,
Armdale, N.S.,

Nov. 24, 1944,

My dear Mr. Raddall:

I have added another
copy of your "Roger Sudden" and I trust you will
not think this too great an imposition upon your
good nature, I believe Mr. Merkel has already
written you about the two. The third is to be
a gift to the library in the Queen Elizabeth High
School, where dauzhter, Ruth, is now a student,

I shall leave the matter of inscription in this
case entirely up to you. I know the students will
be thrilled to have an autographed book on their
shelves, especially considering that the author

is a Nova Scotian.

With many thanks and
with every good wish for your success with future
novels.

Very singerely,
/

Mrs. P. D. Major
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